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MAKING CHRIST A REALITY IN THE COMMUNITY IN WHICH WE LIVE 
 

    Pastor:    Rev. Michael J. Pawelko 
 

School:    850 Euclid Avenue, Warrington 
Principal:   Mrs. Jennifer Durkin 
Religious Education:  Mr. James Ness 
PREP Office:   215-672-3020 
Music Director:  Mrs. Maria Lennon 

                                  mariaalennon@gmail.com 
 

WEBSITE: www.saintjosephchurch.us 
RECTORY: 215-672-3020 (9 a.m. - 4 p.m. Mon. to Fri.) 

 EMAIL: sjc18976@verizon.net     
SCHOOL: 215-343-5100 

MASS SCHEDULE:  
Mass Schedule: 
              Daily Mass (Mon.-Sat.)  8:00 a.m.  
  Saturday Vigil Mass       5:00 p.m. 
  Sunday Masses               7:30 a.m. 
                 9:30 a.m. 
                                                & 11:30 a.m. 
 
     Holy Day Masses   5:30 p.m. (eve of Holy Day) 
   8:00 a.m., 10:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. 
 
(Christmas and New Year’s have special schedules) 
        

CONFESSIONS: Saturdays: 3:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.                       
  
MASS FOR SHUT-INS:  
   TV - Sunday, 5:30 a.m. WPVI Channel 6,   
            Daily & Sunday, 8:00 a.m. EWTN 
     
 
BAPTISMS: Parents should make arrangements with

the Pastor at least one month before the date wanted.
Baptism is celebrated on the FIRST and THIRD
Sundays of the month at 12:30 p.m. Preparation is
held on the SECOND TUESDAY of each month,
7:30 PM, in Room 18 of the Church Building.
Godparents must be practicing the faith and present a
Letter of Eligibility from their parish. No date can be
set for baptism until parents have fulfilled these
responsibilities. 

MATRIMONY: To set a date for a wedding,
couples must make an appointment at the
Rectory at least 6 months prior to the wedding
date. Weddings can be scheduled for most
Saturdays, at 12:00 Noon or 2:00 p.m., or on
Friday afternoons.  

SICK CALLS: Phone the Rectory,  
                            215-672-3020.  
REGISTRATION: All Catholics who live

within the parish boundaries should register.
Boundaries: South of Street Road from Lower
State Rd., to Norristown Rd., to County Line,
to Blair Mill Rd., to Moreland Rd., to Maple
Ave., to Horsham Rd., to Limekiln Pike, to
Lower State Rd. & back to Street Road. 

   If you are not registered, we cannot serve you
in ways which require us to know you. Please
call the Rectory (215-672-3020.) We will
welcome you as part of our community of
faith.  

PARISH ACTIVITIES: Catholic Youth
Organization, PREP (Parish Religious
Education Program), Choir (Adult and
Children’s), Home & School Association,
Men’s Group, Miraculous Medal Novena and
Rosary,  Respect Life Committee, Rite of
Christian Initiation of Adults.   (Notices for
these groups are posted inside this bulletin.) 

 



 From the Desk of Fr. Pawelko      
My Dear Parishioners, 
 Our Blessed Savior commands us to render unto 
Caesar what is Caesar’s and to God what is God’s.   
 Since we owe both our existence and our 
redemption to God, we then owe God all that is good in 
our lives and our complete loyalty.  In other words, we 
must love the Lord Our God with our whole minds, 
bodies, and souls. 
 Our Blessed Savior also reminds us that we 
must then love our neighbors as ourselves.   
 Our love of God and neighbor then binds us to 
do all that is in our power to make the Kingdom of God 
present here on earth.  By making the Kingdom of God 
present here on earth, we teach others the Way of Jesus, 
and we show others the path to Heaven.  This is very 
much in our power when we do God’s work here on 
earth. 
 As we enter into this election cycle—and I can’t 
wait until it is over, I am already sick of the ads, the 
sound bites, and the negativity—we are reminded of our 
obligation to use our power to vote to advance the 
Kingdom of God.  This obligation is for the good of our 
own souls and for the good of the souls of our neighbors. 
  I am including a very nicely written voter’s 
guide from the Michigan Catholic Bishop’s Conference.  
Please feel free to share it.  I hope it helps in forming 
your own conscience and the consciences of those who 
read it. 
 God our Father, giver of life, we entrust the 
United States of America to your loving care. You are 
the rock on which this nation was founded. You alone 
are the true source of our cherished rights to life, liberty, 
and the pursuit of happiness. Reclaim this land for your 
glory and dwell among your people. 
Send your Spirit to touch the hearts of our nation’s 
leaders. Open their minds to the great worth of human 
life and the responsibilities that accompany human 
freedom. Remind Your people that true happiness is 
rooted in seeking and doing Your Holy Will. 
Through the intercession of Mary Immaculate, patroness 
of our land, grant us the courage to reject the “culture 
of death.” Lead us into a new millennium of life. We ask 
this through Christ Our Lord.  Amen. 
 
St. Joseph, Patron of the Church and our Patron, pray for 
us! 
Fr. Michael J Pawelko, Pastor 
 

 

Before voting, put on the ‘mind of Christ’ 
Michigan Catholic Conference (micatholic.org) 
Christ calls each person to be a light in the world. As the 
general election approaches this fall, Catholics can be such 
a light by allowing the truths of the faith to inform their 
voting decisions. 
It may be challenging for some to view the election with 
this mindset, as reflexive support for a particular party and 
the ongoing level of disappointment with the integrity and 
suitability of some candidates linger. 

Still, representative democracy in the United States requires 
public officials to be responsive to the will of voters, who 
have the collective ability to influence candidates and 
issues through choices made at the ballot. 
In short, Catholics have an important role to play each 
election, including this year, to improve the moral fabric of 
the state and the nation. 
In addition to selecting a presidential candidate, Michigan 
voters this year will fill one of the state’s two U.S. Senate 
seats. Other significant races include Michigan’s 14 
congressional districts, all 110 seats in the state House of 
Representatives, and two justices of the Michigan Supreme 
Court. Voters should also remember the importance of local 
races and issues that impact counties, municipalities, and 
school districts. 
Voting is sometimes described as a civic duty. Yet, Pope 
Francis has said that each person also has a “vocation as 
citizen,” and so voting also takes on a moral dimension for 
Catholics. 
This edition of focus is intended to help Catholics in 
Michigan embrace the vocation of a faithful citizen in the 
2024 election and beyond. From one end of the state to 
another, all are encouraged to consider St. Paul’s 
exhortation to “put on the mind of Christ” before voting. 
Living a life of faith in Jesus Christ is an ongoing process 
of transformation. Look no further than the lives of the 
saints; men and women throughout history whose personal 
conversions produced abundant graces. The Lord is inviting 
saints and sinners alike to come closer to Him, and to be 
mindful of decisions and choices that impact others, 
including those in the broader community. 
Moving closer to Christ leads one to discipleship, where 
Christians strive to live Gospel values with hope, peace, and 
joy each day of the week—no different on a Tuesday than 
after Mass on Sunday. Living as a disciple in today’s 
culture takes effort and is sometimes challenging. The same 
can be said when stepping into the voting booth or filling 
out an absentee ballot. 
The values, morals, and ethics with which Catholics carry 
themselves extend to civic participation and how 
candidates for office are judged. Those who commit to 
following the Lord seek the guidance of the Holy Spirit to 
help inform their choices. Candidates are then elected, who 
go on to make decisions about our communities, state, and 
nation. 
How does faith apply to politics? And, should it? The 
simple answer is: Yes. The Church and her teachings shed 
light on important truths about human nature, such as the 
dignity and sanctity of every human life, the obligation to 
protect and serve the most vulnerable, the beauty of chastity 
and purity, what makes a marriage, and the purposes of 
marriage and family. These truths are not solely religious 
beliefs but also universal principles that all people can come 
to recognize through natural reason. 
Every election season, some who are skeptical of applying 
faith to political participation claim—mistakenly—that a 
separation of church and state forbids such an approach.  

 
(Continued on page 3…) 
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A Note From The Pastor  (continued)         
 The vision advanced by President Thomas Jefferson was 
not to prevent religious persons or groups from participating in 
American democracy, but to maintain a wall that prevents 
government from encroaching into individual conscience rights 
and the religious life of citizens. 
Freedom of conscience and free participation of believers in 
American public life was considered so essential (and remains as 
such) that religious liberty was enshrined in the First Amendment 
to the Constitution. For Catholics, the Church guides the faithful 
to exercise their right to free participation in the democratic 
process by engaging in a period of prayerful discernment and 
conscience formation prior to voting. 
For faith to inform one’s participation in civic life, forming a 
Catholic conscience becomes an important and helpful first step. 
Conscience, as explained in the Catechism of the Catholic 
Church, is the point of judgment where a person recognizes the 
moral quality of a particular act. Formed according to God’s 
revelation and the teachings of the Church, conscience helps a 
person discern how to act in accordance with the truth. 
Rather than a mere feeling, or a green light to justify doing 
anything a person wants, conscience can be thought of as the 
voice of God within that invites a person to do good, to act 
justly, and to treat others with dignity and respect. Doing the 
right thing—particularly in tough situations—is a process 
that starts with internal listening, continues in prayer, and 
ends with rejecting an evil or a harmful outcome. 
A Catholic conscience is best formed through prayer and regular 
reception of the sacraments, along with reading Scripture and the 
spiritual and teaching resources handed down by the Church. It is 
important to recognize certain acts are incompatible with love of 
God and neighbor and are always opposed to the authentic good 
of persons. These acts, called intrinsic evils, should always be 
rejected. 
As for how this concept applies to voting, consider the following 
teachings of the U.S. bishops from their document Forming 
Consciences for Faithful Citizenship: 
It is essential for Catholics to be guided by a well-formed 
conscience that recognizes that all issues do not carry the same 
moral weight and that the moral obligation to oppose policies 
promoting intrinsically evil acts has a special claim on our 
consciences and our actions. 
 A Catholic cannot vote for a candidate who favors a policy 

promoting an intrinsically evil act, such as abortion, 
euthanasia, racist behavior, assisted suicide, deliberately 
subjecting workers or the poor to subhuman living 
conditions, or redefining marriage in ways that violate its 
essential meaning, if the voter’s intent is to support that 
position. 

 There may be times when a Catholic who rejects a 
candidate’s unacceptable position even on policies 
promoting an intrinsically evil act may reasonably decide to 
vote for that candidate for other morally grave reasons. 

 A candidate’s position on a single issue is not sufficient to 
guarantee a voter’s support. Yet if a candidate’s position on 
a single issue promotes an intrinsically evil act, such as legal 
abortion, redefining marriage in a way that denies its 
essential meaning, or racist behavior, a voter may 
legitimately disqualify a candidate from receiving support. 

 These decisions should consider a candidate’s 
commitments, character, integrity, and ability to influence a 
given issue. In the end, this is a decision to be made by each 
Catholic guided by a conscience formed by Catholic moral 
teaching. 

The social teachings proclaimed by the Church offer a refreshing 
vision of hope, because they are founded in God, who is the 
infinite source of all goodness and love. Accepting with prayer 
the Church’s teachings will challenge longstanding voting habits 
and even historic loyalty to a particular party. However, a 
conscience formed by these teachings provides a cohesive and 
consistent perspective on current issues, where political choices 
are guided by faith, rather than by partisan stances. 
It can be challenging to compare Catholic teaching with the 
positions espoused by candidates for office. Neither of the 
country’s two major political party platforms adhere to the full 
range of Catholic teaching. Making these voting decisions is 
sometimes discouraging. But Catholics are called as disciples of 
Christ to be a light in the world and to guide others toward the 
righteous path. 

Masses For The Week 
Saturday Sept. 21 

5:00 p.m. 
 
Harry Walls,  
3rd Anniversary 

Sunday Sept. 22 
7:30 a.m. 

 
People of the Parish 

 9:30 a.m. Bob Weychert,  
14th Anniversary 

 11:30 a.m. Joseph Atkins 
Monday 8:00 a.m. Al Greer 
Tuesday   8:00 a.m. Robert J. Smith, Sr.,  

7th Anniversary 
Wednesday 8:00 a.m. For the Intentions of 

Lorraine Avayou 
Thursday 8:00 a.m. Helen & William 

Santarlasci 
Friday 8:00 a.m. Helen Santarlasci 
Saturday 8:00 a.m. For A Fallen Away Loved 

One 
Sept. 28 
5:00 p.m. 

 
Joseph Beatty, Sr. 

Sunday Sept. 29 
7:30 a.m. 

 
Deceased members of the 
McFadden Family 

 9:30 a.m. People of the Parish 
 11:30 a.m. Marlo Fernandez 

Bulletin Submittals 
Email requests to sjc18976@verizon.net. All requests 
are subject to Pastor’s approval and space availability 
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Please Pray For Those Who Are Ill: 
 

Donna Cunningham, Paul Han, Enoch 
Kroutch, Dolores  Krysztopowicz, Irene 
Lennon,  Patricia McCloskey, Dave 
McKay, Peggy McKay, Art McLaughlin,   
John Merritt, Gertrude Nelson,  Michael 

Pham, Sarah Rank, Joseph Ranweiler, Julia Reese, Gino, 
Theresa, Dean, & Rick Romaniello, Clare Smith, Stanley 
Travis, III, Patricia True, Jack Wilhelm, John Zerbe. 
 

Let us Remember and Pray 
for Our Dead 

Rev. Edward Windhaus  
 Joseph Messina 
 

This Week In Our Parish 
 

Monday, September 23 
*Adoration – 8:30 a.m. 

*Mass at Luther Woods– 2:00 p.m. 
*Men’s Group – 7:30 p.m. – Room 18 

*Rosary – 7:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, September 24 
*Rosary & Communion Serv.- Christ Home- 2:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, September 25 
*Children’s Choir Practice 5:30- 6:45p.m. 
*Adult Choir Practice – 7:30 – 9:30 p.m. 

Thursday, September 26 
*Prayer Group –7:00 p.m. – Church Hall 

 
Readings For The Week 
 

Mon: Prv 3:27-34; Ps 15:2-3a, 3bc-4ab, 5; Lk 8:16-18   
Tues:  Prv 21:1-6, 10-13; Ps 119:1, 27, 30, 34, 35, 44; Lk 8:19-21 

Wed:  Prv 30:5-9; Ps 119:29, 72, 89, 101, 104, 163; Lk 9:1-6 

Thurs: Eccl 1:2-11; Ps 90:3-4, 5-6, 12-13, 14 and 17bc; Lk 9:7-9 

Fri:   Eccl 1:2-11; Ps 90:3-4, 5-6, 12-13, 14 and 17bc; Lk 9:7-9 

Sat: Eccl 11:9 —12:8; Ps 90:3-4, 5-6, 12-13, 14 &17; Lk 9:43b-45 

Sun:  Nm 11:25-29; Ps 19:8, 10, 12-13, 14; Jas 5:1-6; Mk 9:38-43, 
45, 47-48 

  
 

Hospitality Sunday 
Come join fellow Parishioners for donuts, 
coffee and fellowship after all Masses on 
Sunday, October 6, in room 
18 graciously sponsored by 

The Hospitality Ministry, AND…if you wish, you 
can get your Blood Pressure checked, too, by The 
Health And Help Ministry. 

Treasures From Our Tradition 
Did you ever notice how often the angels are referred to 
during Mass? We commonly meet them in the Confiteor (“I 
ask blessed Mary, every virgin, all the angels and saints”), 
prefaces (“with angels and archangels and the whole 
company of heaven”), the Roman Canon (“we pray that 
your angel may take this sacrifice”), and Eucharistic Prayer 
IV (“countless hosts of angels stand before you to do your 
will”). Last week and this week angels abound as we 
celebrated Michael, Gabriel, and Raphael yesterday and 
will honor the Guardian Angels on October 2. 
 September 29 was originally the feast day for Michael 
alone. Gabriel and Raphael joined him in the 1969 reform 
of the Church calendar. The celebration of the Guardian 
Angels has been observed since the sixteenth century in 
Spain. Pope Clement X assigned the feast to the first free 
day after St. Michael’s in 1670, and there it has remained. 
Take some time this week to reflect on these, God’s 
messengers and our protectors, and maybe even celebrate 
with a little angel food cake!  —Rev. James Field 
 
Prayer Shawl Ministry  
If you knit or crochet please consider volunteering your talents 
to the Prayer Shawl Ministry.  The mission of The Prayer 
Shawl Ministry is to provide shawls to members of the parish 
community who are in need of prayerful comfort and support. 
For more information please call Nancy 215-491-2551 or Mary 
215-674-4612. 
 
 
 

Respect Life Committee 
We are looking for a coordinator to chair this worthy 
committee.  If interested, please call the office for more 
information. 
 
 

 
  2024 2023 
 September 8 September 10 
Envelopes $  5,846.00 $  7,317.00 
Online Giving $  4,217.03 $  3,811.74 
Total $10,063.03  $11,128.74   
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SJR 21stAnnual  Golf Outing   
The SJR CYO/HSA 21st Annual Golf Outing is scheduled for 
Friday, September 27, 2024 at The Bucks Club Golf Course. 
The cost to play golf is $175 per golfer which includes, greens 
fee & cart, scramble format (shotgun start at noon), lunch & 
dinner, beer on the course, cornhole contest, skills events and 
great prizes! Not a golfer? Join us for dinner at 5 p.m., $75 per 
person, includes open bar. We are also looking for sponsors & 
volunteers for the event. If you have any questions, please call 
Ed Dixon @ 267-918-6846. 
 

 
 

Camilla Hall Oktoberfest and Craft Fair 
Saturday, October 5, 10:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. on the grounds of 
Camilla Hall. Craft vendors, merchandise tables, food 
concessions, children’s games, theme basket raffle, money 
chances, white elephant flea market, and more! Proceeds benefit 
Camilla Hall, the convent home and healthcare center for the 
Sisters, Servants of the Immaculate Heart of Mary (IHM). Camilla 
Hall is located near the campus of Immaculata University: 100 
Maxis Drive, Malvern, PA 19355. For more information, 
visit: camillaoktoberfest.org 
 

 
 

40th Reunion - Archbishop Wood H. S.  
Class of 1984 October 18,   7:00 – 10:00 p.m. 
Giuseppe’s Restaurant, 990 2nd Street Pike, Richboro 
$60 per person – includes food and drinks (house spirits, wines 
and domestic beers) RSVP to Karen Hall, 375 Jacksonville Rd., 
Unit 06-205, Warminster, PA  18974. Cash or check made 
payable to Karen Hall.   VENMO - @KarenLynne-Hall.  $65 
Cash only at door. 
 

50th Reunion - Archbishop Wood H. S.  
Class of 1974 October 19,   5:00 – 9:00 p.m.  
LuLu Country Club, 1600 S. Limekiln Pike, Glenside PA 
$70.00 per ticket – Cash Bar For more info email: 
Abwood.classof1974reunion@gmail.com 
 

 

Mount St. Joseph Academy Open House 
Join us for our annual fall Open House on 
Sunday, September 29, from 10:00 a.m. to 
1:00 p.m.  Learn how a mission-driven 
education and the bonds of sisterhood fuel 
meaningful learning at the Mount. Tour our 

campus with a student tour guide, attend an information 
presentation, learn about personalized and dynamic 
academics and student life, and meet our experienced 
faculty, staff, and coaches.  Prospective families in grades 5-
8 may register today at msjacad.org/visit.   Apply today for 
the Class of 2029 at msjacad.org/apply! Applications are 
due by October 10. Scholarships/Entrance Exams will be 
offered on October 5 and October 12. Contact the 
Admissions Team at admiss@msjacad.org or (215) 233-
9133 with any questions. 
 

Retrouvaille  Rediscover The Love In Your 
Marriage 
Tens of thousands of couples have healed their marriages through 
Retrouvaille (pronounced Retro-vy).  If you know anyone who 
could benefit from this program, please pass this on.  Couples learn 
to build communication skills and to increase intimacy.  It provides 
help for marriage problems, difficulties or crises.  The next program 
will be held the weekend of October 4 - 6 at the Family Life Center 
in Malvern, PA.  For more information, or to register, 
visit www.HelpOurMarriage.org or call 215-766-3944 or 800-
470-2230. All inquiries are strictly confidential. 
 

New Address for Fr. Connors 
Fr. Richard Connors, retired priest from Regina Coeli who helps 
out with weekend Masses, will now reside at Villa St. Joseph.  
Below is his new address if you’d like to send him a card. 

Rev. Richard Connors 
Villa St. Joseph 

1436 Lansdowne Avenue 
Darby, PA  19023 
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St. Joseph Church 
Parish Religious Education Program  

Mr. James Ness, Administrator 
stjosephccd.warrington@yahoo.com 

215-672-3020 
Tuesdays 6:00 p.m. – 7:15 p.m. 

 
PREP SCHEDULE 

 
Sunday, September 22  Family Catechesis Meeting  
10:00 a.m. followed by 11:30 a.m. Mass.  All PREP 
Families encouraged to attend 11:30 a.m. Mass. 
 
Tuesday, October 1 Sacrament Parents’ meeting (First 
Penance and First Holy Communion) – Church Hall 6:30 
p.m. 
 
Sunday, October 13  Family Catechesis Meeting – 10:00 
a.m. followed by 11:30 a.m. Mass.  All PREP Families 
encouraged to attend 11:30 a.m. Mass. 
 
Sunday, October 13  11:30 a.m. Blessing of Candidates 
receiving First Penance, First Communion and 
Confirmation.  ALL students receiving these 
sacraments must attend. 
 
Sunday, October 13   40 Hours Devotion begins.   
 
Monday, October 14 40 Hours Devotion continues.   
 
Tuesday, October 15 6:15 p.m. 40 Hours Devotion 
closing.   All grades in sesson.  All grades should report 
to the School Building.  Parents report to Church.  
Families will be dismissed from the Church. 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mrs. Jennifer Durkin, Principal 
850 Euclid Avenue, Warrington, PA 18976 

215-343-5100      www.stjstr.org 

 
Last week, our Home and School Association hosted the 
annual SJR Family Movie Night in the school parking 
lot. We gathered under the stars to watch Despicable Me 
4. The evening was delightful: the weather was perfect, 
and the sense of community was even more so. It’s great 
to be back in school! 
The events organized by our Home and School 
Association offer more than just a chance to enjoy a 
movie; they are vital opportunities for building new 
relationships and strengthening existing ones within our 
school community. Watching children and families 
from all grade levels come together, share laughter, and 
connect on a personal level was heartwarming. These 
moments of unity help foster a supportive and 
collaborative environment at SJR, where we strive to 
ensure that everyone feels valued and included. 
I’m grateful to our Home and School Association, our 
faculty, our school families, and the support provided by 
the parishioners of St. Joseph and St. Robert’s. We are 
truly blessed. 
God bless you, and have a wonderful week! 
 
Mrs. Durkin 
 
 

 
 

St. Joseph/St. Robert School does not discriminate in 
admissions or hiring based on race, color, religious 
creed, disability, ancestry, national origin, age or sex.” 
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Parish Registration 
New parishioners are always welcome!    
To register see Fr. Pawelko after Mass or call the Parish 
Office. Help us keep our records updated by notifying us 
if you are moving from the Parish or have changed your 
address, phone number, email address, etc., at 215-672-
3020 or sjc18976@verizon.net. 

 

Safe Environment Program 
 

All people who volunteer for the Archdiocese of 
Philadelphia are required to fulfill the following obligations: 
CLEARANCES: 
 PA State Police Criminal Record Check 
https://epatch.pa.gov/home 
 PA Dept. of Public Welfare Child Abuse Clearance Ck. 
https://www.compass.state.pa.us 
 Federal History Fingerprint Clearance*  
https://uenroll.identogo.com 
*ONLY if you lived outside of PA within the last 10 years 
Disclosure Statement Application for Volunteers  
CLEARANCES MUST BE RENEWED EVERY FIVE  
(5) YEARS 

 

To gain access to all of FORMED’s 
content, follow these simple steps: 
 Go to https://signup.formed.org/  
 Enter our parish’s zip code 18976 then click on St. 

Joseph 
 Enter your name and your email address 
That’s it! You’re in. Now you can get the free FORMED 
app for your phone by searching FORMED Catholic in 
your app store. 

 
 

Visit with Our Lady of Guadalupe  
“The Pilgrim Image of Our Lady of Guadalupe” is brought to 
your home by a parishioner on Sunday.  Our Lady wants to come 
and visit with you in a personal way for a whole week.  Welcome 
her with love and gratitude.  Gather each day to pray, speak to 
her about your concerns.  Empty your heart out to her then in 
silence let her fill it with her maternal love, guidance and graces 
she obtains for you.  Let her renew you in the spirit of her Son, 
Jesus Christ Our Lord and Savior.  Then on the following Sunday 
the picture of “Our Lady of Guadalupe” will be picked up and 
continue on to her next family visit.  To schedule a visit call 
Kathie Zajkowski @ 484-925-8080. 

 

Stay Informed at St. Joseph Parish 
We have adopted a new way of 
communicating with you. Evangelus is 
the new communication system for our 
parish.    If you have not received a 

message, visit eva.us/carpenter to sign-up.  You can also follow 
us on Social media and download our parish app as well. 
 

Reminder 
Please remember to make all checks for the Special and 
Second Collections payable to St. Joseph Church, not the 
individual charity.  All donations received are then 
forwarded to the appropriate organization.  

St. Joseph On-Line Giving 
Giving online is easy and allows you to set up automatic 
recurring contributions and view your complete online 
giving history from anywhere you have access to the 
Internet. Simply follow these easy steps:  
1.  Visit the church website at www.saintjosephchurch.us 
2.  Click on the [ONLINE GIVING] button          
3.  Click on the Create Profile button            
4. Follow the onscreen instructions to create an online 
profile and to schedule your recurring contributions. 
 

View Our Parish Supporters at www.DiscoverMass.com
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Huntingdon Valley, PA
215.947.4111

Steven C Bunting DDS
ADAM R Stefanowicz DMD

DesignerOfSmiles.com

Consider
Remembering
Your Parish in

Your Will
For further information,

 please call the parish office.
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